
   

 

Postal address:

Coventry City Council

PO Box 15

Council House

Coventry

CV1 5RR

Dear Jason,  
  
Re: Surrender of Environmental Permit ref: PPC037  

The London Taxi Corporation Ltd. 

Thank you for your recent application to surrender your environmental permit.  

I have reviewed your application and can confirm that it has been accepted.  

The date for which surrender will take effect as stated on the form is agreed and your permit will 
be formally surrendered from Monday 5th November 2018.  

It has been a pleasure working with you and I wish everyone at LTI all the best for the future. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Steven Dewar 
Environmental Health Officer 
 
 

   

 
WHOLESTART 

 Environmental Protection Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
www.coventry.gov.uk 

 
E-mail:  steve.dewar@coventry.gov.uk 
Or env.protection@coventry.gov.uk 
 
Phone:02476 831883 / 831424  
Or 08085 83 4333 

FAO: Jason Wiggins 
London EV Company 
Li Close 
Ansty Business Park 
Coventry  
CV7 9RF 
 
 
 

 

Your Ref:  WK/ 218031088 

 

31st August 2017 10 October 2018 
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